
HOLIDAY SHOPPING
Safety Tips

The Arlington County Police Department wishes you a safe and
happy holiday season! As you shop, be mindful of the following

safety tips: 

Park in well-lit, 
high traffic areas

Avoid carrying 
large amounts 

of cash

Don’t leave your 
purse or wallet

unattended

Be aware of your
surroundings 

Avoid overloading 
yourself with 

packages 

Hide purchases in 
your trunk

Report non-emergency incidents online, at
703-558-2222 or 9-1-1 in an emergency.


